
APPROVED MINUTES 

Bolton Hill Community Association 
Board Meeting 
January 9, 2024 
 

Officers Class of 2024 Class of 2025 

X 
Amy Sheridan 
(President) 

A Chevel Bess E Gary Bianco 

X 
Steve Howard 
(1st VP) 

    

E 
Yulia Suslova 
(2nd VP) 

X Kevin Cross   

X 
Chris Kingsley 
(Treasurer) 

E Andrew Dupuy X Maurice Corbett 

X 
Linda Stirling 
(Secretary) 

X Barbara Francis X 
Margaret De 
Arcangelis 

  E Stuart Galonoy   

 
 E 

Doug Morency 
(MICA) 

X Ben Meiselman 

  A Florencia Gutierrez X Elizabeth Peters 

  E JR Kellogg X Lee Tawney 

  X Thecla Meyer E Marci Yankelov 

  A Jason Perrotti   

  X Marcus Pratt   
  X Jim Prost   

  E Stephen Ruckman   

  E Lisa Savage Phillips   
  A Bobbi Schilling   

  A Bill Schmitz   

  A David Scott   

  E Sarah Scott   
  E John Timson   

X = Present; A=Absent; E = Excused Absence 
 

President Amy Sheridan called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. and the secretary called roll.  
Minutes from the December meeting were not presented for approval at this meeting.  
Thereafter, the board members split into small groups to discuss how BHCA should evolve and 
grow.  Members brainstormed about ways to broaden the leadership and expand volunteer-led 
programs.  These thoughts were then presented to the entire group present.  Sheridan told the 
board she does not intend to serve a third term as president and that she hoped to see new, 
younger leadership step forward.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 
 
Linda Stirling 
BHCA Secretary 


